
 

 
 

 

Eni: Board of Directors approves hybrid bond issue 
 
 
Rome, 1 October 2020 – Eni's Board of Directors today approved the possible issue of one 

or more hybrid subordinated bonds, to be placed with institutional investors, with a 

value up to a maximum aggregate amount of 5 billion euro, or its equivalent in other 

currencies, to be issued in one or more tranches by 30 June 2022. 

The bonds will enable Eni to pre-fund the future financial needs and to maintain a well- 

balanced financial structure. The bonds are intended to be listed on one or more regulated 

markets. 

 
 
 
 

Company Contacts: 
 

Press Office: Tel. +39.0252031875 – +39.0659822030 
Freephone for shareholders (from Italy): 800940924 
Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): + 80011223456 
Switchboard: +39-0659821 

 
ufficio.stampa@eni.com  
segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com  
investor.relations@eni.com 

 

Web site: www.eni.com 
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